
 
 
 
Hello Guests, 
 
Thank you for reserving a space at our Family Campground/RV Park at Bill Frederick Park at Turkey Lake!  
We are in the process of upgrading our entire sewer system throughout the park to better 
accommodate our guests, but there will be some shutting down of amenities.  Please see below for 
details… 
 
Dates of Sewer Upgrade Work at RV Site: 

• July 14, 2023 – September 01, 2023 
• October 27, 2023 – December 15, 2023  
• Construction equipment and work within RV area and near the restrooms, will be going on 

during these times. 
 
Summary of Amenities During Above Time Frames: 

• Showers and bathrooms at RV park will be fully shut down  
• Sewer hook ups to all sites shut down 
• Dump station shut down 
• Potable water will be available at sites 
• Electricity to sites will be shut down at very short intervals sporadically through both time 

frames listed above (range from just a few minutes to only an hour or two) 
 
Alternatives: 

• Showers and bathrooms at the Cabin area across the main road will be available for use during 
the time frames listed EXCEPT for July 14 -July 25.  There will be no showers at the park during 
this short two-week period. 

• There will always be bathrooms available throughout the park and portable restrooms at the 
RV/Family Campground 

• A list of nearby amenities will be provided (dump stations, showers) 
 
Although we do not expect it, any of the above dates are subject to change, we will send any updates. 
 
You are welcome to keep your reservation or cancel it for a full refund.  We will do our very best to 
accommodate our guests during these important and necessary upgrades. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding.  We apologize for any inconvenience.   
 
Sincerely, 
Stephanie Colon 
Bill Frederick Park Manager 
407.246.4487 or stephanie.colon@orlando.gov 


